
 

October 12, 2018 

Web Announcement 1709 

 

Attention Provider Type 29 (Home Health Agency): 

Update Regarding Claims that Cutback in Error or 

Overpaid 

Update to Web Announcement 1500:  Provider type 29 (Home Health Agency) claims with dates of service 

on or after January 1, 2014, and processed before December 18, 2017, that meet the following criteria 

have been automatically reprocessed: 

 Claims that cutback in error with edit code 0641 (Duplicate payment request - same provider, same 

date of service and same prior authorization) when the prior authorization showed units as 

available. 

 Outpatient claims that overpaid because the outpatient prior authorization use exceeded the 

authorized units. 

Results of the reprocessed claims appear on remittance advices dated October 19, 2018.  Please note:  

When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits are 

applicable.  As a result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may be received.  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1500_20180116.pdf

